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Let's Celebrate 30 Years!
As we approach Neutropenia Awareness Day on October 25 (declared in
Michigan in 2022), we also celebrate the 30th anniversary of the National
Neutropenia Network. Reflecting on three decades of dedication, we
recognize the countless lives we’ve touched and the incredible advancements
in science that have improved care for those living with neutropenia.

Let’s take this opportunity to honor those affected by the disease, cherish the
memories of those we’ve lost, and express our gratitude to the healthcare
professionals who support and care for us. Together, we can unite in our
mission to raise awareness. By doing so, we can advocate for continued
advances in treatment, and one day, a cure. Join us in this important
celebration!

Community Support

Introducing our Junior Ambassadors
We are excited to introduce 3 new Junior Ambassadors: Maison, Rylan and
Hannah! In addition, we are excited to have Jaiya, Tate, Ella Jewell and
Mateo continue their support to the junior ambassador program! These seven
ambassadors are using their own journey with neutropenia in a positive light as
they spread awareness and do good in the community. We are so proud of



each of them and excited for their year ahead!

As we highlight each of them over the next couple months, we hope their
stories will inspire and give hope to all in this community.

Meet Our Senior Ambassadors
Who better to provide support than those who understand neutropenia
firsthand—both individuals living with the condition and the caregivers of
children affected by it? We extend a warm welcome to Tracy Lemmons, the
newest member of our Senior Ambassador group! 

A special thank you to Chrissy, Maria, Jason, Lauren, and Heidie for your
unwavering commitment and invaluable contributions. Your dedication to
engaging our community and raising awareness about neutropenia is truly
inspiring. Together, we’re making a difference!

To discover more about our ambassadors, our peer support program, or to
seek assistance, please visit our website. We’re here to help!

Learn More

Save the Date

2025 Family Conference

We are thrilled to be planning the 2025 Family
Conference! Once again, it will be held in
Cincinnati, Ohio at The Graduate Hotel. More
details to come but save the date and we hope to
see new and familiar faces next year!

Community Feedback

Thank you to all that filled out our survey! But if you
missed it, there is still time!

With the 2025 Family Conference in the planning stages,
we are keeping the survey open a little longer so we can
use the results as a tool in determining topics for the
conference as well as upcoming articles and webinars. We

https://neutropenianet.org/patient-family-support/support-from-peers/


would love to hear from you. Thank you!

Click for the Survey

Don't Miss Out! SCNIR Virtual Family Day

SCNIR Family Day is next week, Saturday, Nov. 2, 1-4 pm ET! This will be an
opportunity for patients, families, and medical providers to hear information
about neutropenia and updates from the Severe Chronic Neutropenia
International Registry. This virtual conference will discuss topics important to
both pediatric and adult patients with neutropenia and their families. SCNIR
investigators will share knowledge learned from the SCNIR and discuss ongoing
research to improve the health of people with neutropenia conditions.
Attendees do not need to be a part of the SCNIR to join. 

There will be Q&As for patients and families and presentations on
topics such as genetic and autoimmune neutropenia, bone marrow
transplant, living with chronic neutropenia, and others.

Learn More and Register Today

Message from our Partner: Probably Genetic
Helping Unlock More Answers for Patients

At Probably Genetic, we often witness patient journeys that feature diagnoses
like neutropenia but may only be part of an individual's health story.  We
believe every patient deserves direct, clear, and complete answers. We focus
on diagnosing rare diseases that often go unrecognized, providing patients and
their families with the clarity they need to pursue effective care. To better help
identify the underlying causes of their symptoms, Probably Genetic offers no-
cost genetic testing and personalized support through free genetic counseling.
These licensed genetic counselors help families understand their test results to
make informed treatment decisions and how to discuss a new diagnosis with
their care teams. Our free genetic testing services and genetic counselors help
patients gain clarity, explore treatments, and plan for the future. Our testing
utilizes whole exome sequencing (WES), which is a holistic approach that allows
us to identify genetic variants that may be the root cause of a patient's
symptoms. For more information on how Probably Genetic can help your
family, visit our website today.

The National Neutropenia Network depends on support from the friends and families of
those whose lives have been forever changed and challenged by this rare disease. Thank
you for your support. 

Donate Today
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